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We go ‘live’.
Our COPES website is about to go live and in order to optimise the access to this, we would ask you all, if you and your friends and family have the internet, to have a look for COPES Gynaecological support, Southend. In doing this, it reinforces the position of the site on the internet search engines. We also plan to have an open Facebook page and a Twitter page. These will help women who are searching for more information for gynae cancer patients in our area. Watch this space for the new Facebook and Twitter links and visit your new website from March 12th, maybe even before!
Our present, private Facebook page will remain the same. The new, open group, will be called COPES South East.
COMMITTEE MEETING
We had our first Committee Meeting with the new COPES committee on February 23rd. It was a very useful meeting, attended by CNSs and Mr Razvi . Wendy Barker was able to present the new website and everyone was very impressed with the work on this. Well done Wendy and Sue for taking over a difficult project. Wendy will be linking to us members and keeping the website updated. Ideas discussed, for possible events, were for a Summer Ball in September, an afternoon tea and a curry night. We also wondered about a theatre trip. Good idea? Look at the minutes in the file to see more. details.
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Don’t forget to invite friends and family to our wonderful ‘Impressions’ handbag & accessories sale
Saturday March 5th 2016.  10:00 to 13:00
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